

Peak District Local Access Forum

On: Thursday 16th June 2011

At: Aldern House, Bakewell

** Please could you arrive at 10:15 for a collective photo*

Agenda

Start: 10:30 am

1. Apologies
2. Minutes from the last meeting on 26th March 2011
3. Accessibility Mapping - Presentation **Ed James**
4. Snares on Access Land– presentation from Moorland Association **Ben Rimington-Wilson**
5. National Park Management Plan Consultation **Rachel Gillis**
6. Rights of Way Improvement Plans **Gill Millward**
 - a) DCC Monitoring Report for 2010/11*
 - b) LAF involvement in second DCC RoWIP
 - c) Oldham ROWIP**Terence Cavanagh**
7. Recreational motor vehicles – update **Richard Pett**
8. Matters arising from the minutes
9. Any other business
10. Date of next meeting
Thursday 22nd September

* background papers available

Close: 12:45 pm

Lunch : 1pm

Afternoon: Site visit – Monsal Trail